
 

 

VIDEO AND PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY 

From time-to-time parents and guardians may wish to take photos of students during lessons.  

Prior to any photos or videos occurring, authorisation must be sought by the parent / guardian directly with the 
Swim School Supervisor on the shift. This can be completed by approaching the customer service desk and asking 
for permission.  

The Swim School Supervisor will confirm all other participants (including the swimming teacher) agree to be filmed 
or photographed.  

If at this point other participants are not comfortable with being filmed, permission will not be granted.  

Parents and guardians need to be respectful of others. This environment is sensitive due to the nature of the 
clothing worn in a pool setting.  

PROMOTIONAL MATERIAL 

Royal Life Saving Aquatic Academy staff may wish to take photos of children during their lessons for promotional 
purposes. Prior to any photography occurring, parental authorisation will be sort via a form that will be saved on the 
students swimming profile.  

CHANGEROOMS & DECK SHOWERS 

Remain a mobile / device free zone. Please do not use your phones (calls or texts) in these areas. If an urgent call 
is required, please move away from these areas so as not to cause any undue concern.  

 


